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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

The Village of Fredericktown is proposing to install approximately 2,800 feet of new sidewalk, 
drive aprons, ADA compliant curb ramps, pedestrian cross walks, pedestrian activated rectangular 
rapid flashing beacons (RRFB’s), pavement markings, signing, and drainage improvements along 
Bollinger Drive and W. Sandusky Street (SR 95). 

Small strips of additional right of way may be required from up to two parcels for the work to be 
completed. Construction is anticipated to be completed in the summer of 2027. 

The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable Federal 
environmental laws for this project are being, or have been carried out by ODOT pursuant to 23 
U.S.C. 327 and a Memorandum of understanding dated December 11, 2015, and executed by 
FHWA and ODOT. 

Written comments concerning this project may be mailed to Bruce Snell, Village Administrator, 2 
East Sandusky Street, Fredericktown, Ohio 43019 or by email at brucesnell@fredericktownohio.net.  
Any comments must be received by Monday April 28, 2025. 

Posted March 26, 2025 

 


